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First Supplement to Memorandum 2011-23 

Trial Court Restructuring: Writ Jurisdiction in a Small Claims Case 

In addition to being posted on the Commission’s website and distributed to 
the Commission’s electronic and traditional mailing lists, Memorandum 2011-23 
has been electronically distributed to members of the California Small Claims 
Court Advisors Association (“CSCAA”). Alan Wiener of the Administrative 
Office of the Courts helped to arrange this. We are grateful for his assistance. 

We have not yet received any suggestions regarding the draft attached to 
Memorandum 2011-23. We have been informed, however, that Scott Reep of 
CSCAA recommended that “all the advisors take the time to read the proposal,” 
regardless of whether they intend to provide comments, because the proposal 
“does a great job of setting forth writ issues.” 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Gaal 
Chief Deputy Counsel 


